
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice of Intent to Sole Source 
 

 
The Oregon University System (OUS) intends to contract for the services of Sightlines, LLC to update 
the FMB+A database (formerly ROPA).  This will allow the OUS continued use of the database, 
and benchmark data, which serves to support the OUS’s capital renewal and deferred 
maintenance capital requests to the Governor and Legislature.  
 
An entity may protest this determination in accordance with OAR 580-061-0145 no later than 
5:00 PM PST on Friday March 16, 2012.  Protests must be submitted to the OUS Office of 
Contracting and Purchasing at 1800 SW 6th Avenue, Suite 520, Portland, Oregon 97201 (not a 
mailing address), via email at the address below, or via fax at 503-725-5709.  For additional 
information, please contact Hillary Bounds via email at Hillary_Bounds@ous.edu.  

 

mailto:Hillary_Bounds@ous.edu�

